
 

 

Monday 18th November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers of _____________________________ Class_________ 

This year, William Byrd Primary School has been invited to sing at ‘Christmas on the Green’ a new event 

happening at Harlington Village on Friday 13th December from 3:30pm – 5pm. 

We could only select 40 pupils from our large Young Voices choir to attend, and your child was selected 

because of the dedicated to our choir and their consistent showing of the guiding powers across the school. 

We feel like they are well equipped and ready to represent our school at this level.  

The event will take place on the Harlington Green from 3:30pm – 5pm.  All families are welcome to attend 

– it is a free, public event.  See map below:  Pupils will be taken by Miss Naulls and Miss Edwards by foot 

straight after school.  Pupils must be picked up on the green at 5pm by an adult. 

 

Pupils will need:  

- Warm clothing, jacket and hat (as it is an outdoor event) 

- A water bottle  

 

To prepare, lunchtime rehearsals will be held every Tuesday and Friday leading up to the event.  

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to speak with me. 

Yours sincerely 

Ms J Naulls 

Assistant Head 

Choir Performance at Christmas on The Green 

Please return this slip to the School Office no later than Thursday 28th November.  If we do not receive your 

form, your child’s place will be given to another pupil: 

I give permission for my child __________________ in class ______to attend Christmas on the Green 

I give permission for photos to be taken of my child for media and news outlets 

Parent Name: ______________________________      Parent Signature: __________________________ 

Date: ___________________________ 


